
Information  meeting  about
altering Measure S
The Lake Tahoe Bicycle Coalition and Norma Santiago, El Dorado
County supervisor, are hosting a public information session
about  the  possible  November  ballot  measure  to  redirect
existing recreation funds from Measure S.

The meeting is June 16 from 5-7pm in the Cedar Room of the
South Lake Tahoe Recreation Center on Rufus Allen Boulevard.

The proposed measure would allow accumulating Measure S funds
to be used for rehabilitation of older bike paths and build
youth ball fields. It would also create a bicycle advisory
committee  to  advise  the  Community  Facilities  District
Recreation Joint Powers Authority, the body which administers
the Measure S funds, on bicycle needs in the community.

The meeting will be an informal, drop-in event. Attendees will
have the opportunity to get copies of the proposed ballot
measure  language  and  resolution  for  consideration,  ask
questions of the JPA board members (which there are three) and
JPA staff (which is just John Upton), and learn how to provide
additional input on the proposed ballot measure.

The JPA will meet June 30 at 9am at the El Dorado County
Library to make a final decision on whether to place the
measure on the ballot.
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